
 / Opportunities

Charlotte Water / Commodities & Goods

Water Treatment & Wastewater Treatment Chemicals-
CANCELLED

Charlotte Water, a department of the City of Charlotte, utilizes chemicals in its Water Treatment and Waste
Water treatment process at all of its plants. These plants estimated utilizations are included in the total
estimated annual utilization for the purpose of providing annual quantity. The Supplier provide a full-
service, turnkey solution to provide the Products and Services . Chemicals supplied shall not contain
soluble minerals or organic substances in quantities capable of producing deleterious or injurious
effect upon public health or water quality. Product shall not contain quantities or concentrations of
any metals including but not limited to mercury, zinc, copper, arsenic, cyanide or any other impurity
that prevents compliance with NPDES permits or 503 Biosolids regulations or other regulations in
place. The National Sanitation Foundation Standard Number 60 and/or 61 will be used as the
guideline for acceptability. Analysis as required must be submitted for evaluation of bids prior to
award of contract. Charlotte Water has determined that it will utilize a Reverse Auction for
obtaining pricing for Water Treatment and Waste Water Treatment Chemicals   2/27 Cancelled

Details
Posting Number 2024-Q1(Jan-Mar)-CW-2642
Anticipated Posting Date 2024-02-28
Commodity Code(s): 88500

Requirements Last Updated: 02/28/24



Insurance Requirements

The City requires the awarded vendor(s) to obtain and maintain the following insurance coverage
types:

  Automobile-For automobile operations liability

  General Liability-For bodily injury or property damage, arising from products, premises,

completed work, personal & advertising injury

  Workers Compensation-For lost wages and medical expenses of injured workers

Subcontracting Opportunities

Subcontracting Opportunities

delivery of chemicals-Contractor must also supply the City with evidence of motor carrier

endorsement MCS-90 as required by the Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration’s Motor

Carrier Act.

Estimated Total Value

The total project value is anticipated to be:

  $5,000,000 - 9,999,999

Contract Term

The term of the project is anticipated to be:

  Multi-Year



For Questions, Contact:
Adrianne Lewis
City Contact

704-336-1050

alewis@ci.charlotte.nc.us

tel:704-336-1050
mailto:alewis@ci.charlotte.nc.us

